
April 20, 2017 

 

Honorable James A. Bohl, Jr. 

Alderman, 5th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 5th ALD. DIST. - FILE #170037 

  INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF 

  WEST CONGRESS STREET FROM WEST APPLETON AVENUE 

  TO A POINT 120 FEET WEST 

 

  REMOVE NO PARKING ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF 

  WEST CONGRESS STREET FROM WEST APPLETON AVENUE 

  TO THE FIRST NORTH-SOUTH ALLEY WEST THEREOF 

  AT ANY TIME 

 

Dear Alderman Bohl: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of a local business owner to remove the above-

captioned traffic restriction. 

 

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that all but 120 feet of the “No 

Parking” restriction can be removed, thereby restoring additional on-street parking in this area, and 

still provide the necessary clearance for traffic flow on West Congress Street. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee 

meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 

 



April 20, 2017 

 

Honorable Robert Bauman 

Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 4th ALD. DIST. - FILE #170037 

  REMOVE NO STOPPING 7:00 AM TO 9:00 AND 3:00 PM TO 6:00 PM 

  MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY ON THE NORTH SIDE OF 

  EAST STATE STREET FROM NORTH MARKET STREET TO 

  NORTH VAN BUREN STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

A review of the above captioned parking restriction on East State Street between North Market 

Street and North Van Buren Street has found that the restriction can be eliminated, thereby restoring 

additional parking in this area. It is our finding that this parking change will not interfere with the 

flow of traffic on East State Street, therefore we recommend it permanent removal. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee 

meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 

 



April 20, 2017 

 

Honorable Ashanti Hamilton 

Alderman, 1st Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 1st ALD. DIST. - FILE #170037 

  REMOVE WINTER PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE 

  OF NORTH 24TH PLACE FROM WEST CAPITOL DRIVE 

  TO WEST HOPE AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman Hamilton: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public 

Safety Committee meeting to remove the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 

 



April 20, 2017 

 

Honorable Terry L. Witkowski 

Alderman, 13th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 13th ALD. DIST. - FILE #170037 

  INSTALL TWO-HOUR PARKING 7:00 AM TO 7:00 PM 

  EXCEPT SUNDAY ON THE NORTH SIDE OF 

  WEST PARNELL AVENUE FROM SOUTH 27TH STREET 

  TO A POINT 500 FEET EAST 

 

Dear Alderman Witkowski: 

 

In compliance with the request on behalf of the residents of Parnell Woods Condominium’s, 

legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install 

the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 

 



April 20, 2017 

 

Honorable Terry L. Witkowski 

Alderman, 13th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  13th ALD. DIST. - FILE #170037 

  INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE OF 

  WEST PARNELL AVENUE FROM A POINT 110 FEET EAST OF 

  SOUTH 27TH STREET TO A POINT 80 FEET EAST, AND FROM A POINT 

  315 FEET EAST OF SOUTH 27TH STREET TO A POINT 80 FEET EAST 

 

Dear Alderman Witkowski: 

 

This is in response to a request from the residents of Parnell Woods Condominium’s to install the 

above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that motorists exiting the 

condominium’s driveways have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling east and west bound on West 

Parnell Avenue when vehicles park close to their driveway. Therefore, in the interest of public 

safety, we recommend installing these restrictions to increase visibility at the driveways. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you 

may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 

 



April 20, 2017 

 

Honorable Cavalier Johnson 

Alderman, 2nd Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 2nd ALD. DIST. - FILE #170037 

  INSTALL NO PARKING 10:00 PM TO 2:00 AM FRIDAY THROUGH 

  SUNDAY ON WEST MARION STREET FROM NORTH 60TH STREET 

  TO NORTH 61ST STREET, AND ON NORTH 61ST STREET FROM 

  WEST HOPE AVENUE TO WEST CONGRESS STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Johnson: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of local residents, legislation will be prepared for 

consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking 

restriction. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 

 



April 20, 2017 

 

Honorable Cavalier Johnson 

Alderman, 2nd Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 2nd ALD. DIST. - FILE #170037 

  INSTALL NO PARKING 10:00 PM TO 6:00 AM ON 

  WEST BALDWIN STREET FROM WEST LEON TERRACE 

  TO WEST SPENCER PLACE 

 

Dear Alderman Johnson: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of local residents, legislation will be prepared for 

consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking 

restriction. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 

 



April 20, 2017 

 

Honorable Robert Bauman 

Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 4th ALD. DIST. - FILE #070037 

  REMOVE TIME LIMITED PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE 

  OF NORTH 21ST STREET FROM WEST WELLS STREET 

  TO A POINT 160 FEET NORTH, AND ON THE WEST SIDE 

  OF NORTH 21ST STREET TO A POINT 90 FEET NORTH 

 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

With the closing of the Milwaukee Police Department substation at the corner of West Wells Street 

and North 21st Street the above-captioned parking restrictions are no longer needed. The necessary 

legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to 

remove the above captioned parking restrictions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 

 

 


